HCC honors
Phi Theta Kappa
inductees

HOLYOKE - Holyoke
Community College is proud to
announce that 41 HCC students
were accepted for membership into
Alpha Xi Omega, HCC’s chapter of
the Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society
for fall 2021. Students are invited
to join Phi Theta Kappa when they
have completed 15 college credits
while maintaining a GPA of 3.5 or
higher. The new inductees were rec-
ognized during an online celebra-
tion on December 2. HCC fall 2021
Phi Theta Kappa inductees included
Chuck Bayliss, Meriah Rudie, and
Jerry Will of Holyoke.




